



Victory Park Academy Wentworth Road Southend on Sea SS2 5LG

Tel: 01702 904644

Headteacher (VPA) & Acting Executive Headteacher (VPA & SHA) Mr. Englantin Muca (Landi)

2 September 2025

Dear Parent/Carer,

Welcome back to a new school year at Victory Park Academy! I hope you and your child had a positive summer and are ready for the year ahead.

At Victory Park Academy, we provide pupils with a safe and supportive environment where they are given a second chance to learn, grow, and succeed. We know that education can sometimes be challenging, but together we can help every young person take steps forward in both learning and confidence.

Our aim is to focus on the key skills of reading, writing, speaking, and maths, while also preparing our pupils for life beyond school developing resilience, teamwork, and self-belief. We want every pupil to feel valued, respected, and motivated to do their best.

One of the most important ways families and carers can support us is by encouraging good attendance. Every day in school matters. When pupils attend regularly, they learn more, build positive relationships, and make steady progress. Even small improvements in attendance can make a big difference to their future. We will continue to work closely with you to help remove barriers and make sure pupils get the very best from their time with us.

If you have any questions, or would like to speak with us, please don't hesitate to call the school office or come and see us in person. We are always happy to work with you and support your child.

Thank you for your ongoing support. I am excited for the year ahead and look forward to working together to help every pupil reach their potential.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. E Muca (Landi) Headteacher